Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners
Principal
Michael Darcy



Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Friday 26th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Excursion to Dubbo Aquatic Centre

As part of our end of year celebrations at Gilgandra Public School, Year 6 students are invited to attend an excursion to the Dubbo Aquatic Centre. While at the centre, students will enjoy swimming and participating on the waterslide.

Date: Thursday, December 12th, 2024

Time: Departing school at 9:00 am, returning by 3:15 pm

Cost: \$25 per student (Due Tuesday December 10th) + extra money for lunch

Transport: Students will travel by bus.

What to Wear: School uniform

What to Bring:

Kind Regards.

- Swimming clothes and towel
- Hat and sunscreen
- Water bottle
- Recess (Kiosk unavailable at the pool)
- Money for lunch at KFC

Payment and permission are due **Tuesday**, **December 10th** and can be completed via The Online Parent Portal or returning this note with Cash/EFTPOS to the front office.

We are looking forward to celebrating the achievements of our Year 6 students.

Michael Darcy Principal		
I give my child	ecember.	permission to travel via
Signed Parent/Carer	Date	